

## **Fabyan Elementary PTO**

0S350 Grengs Ln, Geneva, IL 60134 • www.FabyanPTO.org • president@fabyanpto.org

July 11, 2025

Dear Mr. Todd Latham and Dr. Andrew Barrett,

This email serves as a declaration of gifts exceeding \$500 from the Fabyan Elementary PTO to Fabyan Elementary School for the 2025-2026 school year.

The Fabyan Elementary PTO is giving \$12,000 for School Capital Improvements. These funds will be used to purchase new furniture for a reading area in our school library. If further clarification is needed, please contact me directly.

Thank you,

Merritt Nemcek
Fabyan PTO President
president@fabyanpto.org